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Bowling for Bright Futures 
A huge thanks to all who participated in or supported our Bowling for Bright Futures fundraiser on Sunday! We 
had a fantastic turnout, and it was a great success. We will be able to report our total profit after spring break. 
If you have any feedback, whether positive or constructive, please feel free to share your thoughts with us by 
sending an email to the Home and School email address, hs@stedwardk5.org. 

Alleluia coloring sheets 
Please send back the Alleluia coloring sheets this week.  We want to put them in the treasure chest before we 
leave for break.   

Fish Fries 
The World Famous Saint Edward Fish Fries began on Friday, March 7th.  If you have never tried it, I promise it is 
the BEST around!  It is a fun night to come eat or pick up and take it home.  The proceeds from the Fish Fries 
goes to Saint Edward School and New Evangelization Programs.  

Winter clothes 
Spring begins tomorrow, at least on the calendar!!  When we get back from spring break we ask that you 
continue to send boots, hats, and mittens.  It will be up to you if you send snowpants.   If it snows they will 
definitely need them, so please watch the weather each day.  Some kids are colder outside and prefer to wear 
snowpants.  Thank you for your flexibility as we wait for warmer weather! 

3K/4K Spring Concert 
Please save the dates for the 3K/4K spring concert  The concert is on April 24th at 11am.  Let the grandparents 
and friends know!! 

Important Days: 

March: 
  21st - Mass 8:15am; Early release 11am; Fish Fry 4:30-7pm 
  24th - 28th - SPRING BREAK - NO SCHOOL 
  28th - Fish Fry 4:30 - 7pm 

April: 
   4th - Mass 8:15am; Fish Fry 4:30 - 7pm 
  11th- Mass 8:15am; Fish Fry 4:30 - 7pm 
  17th- 21st - No School Easter Break 
  24th - 3k/4k Concert 11am 
  25th - Mass 8:15am 
 

Blessings for a wonderful week! 

Mrs. Renee Cowart 

 


